From: Mozol, Robert

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2008 12:44 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: Communication

Janice, I'd like to look into the feasibility of the City upgrading warning lights for certain intersections, as a trial,
for the fire trucks. | suggest we look at the "Opticom" system.
That one at 8th and Washington needs some serious help.

Is this all that | need to get this rolling? Bob

03/10/2008



